
Chesterfield Public Library 
Bulletin Board Policy 

 
Announcements of community interest from nonprofit organizations, 
schools and governmental agencies may be displayed on the bulletin 
board in the library. The director or staff will hang materials and  
maintain/update the bulletin board as necessary. 
 
No materials, leaflets or posters that promote a political agenda  
may be displayed on library property. 
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